
Tuesday, July 25, 2017

To whom it may concern,

I have officially accepted a position elsewhere and will be terminating my work at 
the Office of the Lieutenant Governor as of close of business on Wednesday, July 
26, 2017.

Thank you,
Tori Beth

Victoria (Tori Beth) Black
Director of Communications
322 Roper Pond Cir.
Columbia, SC 29206


